
Child Care Health Consultant  

Monthly Newsletter 

January/February 2021 

ACT NOW—8 THINGS TO KNOW ABOUT THE U.S. COVID-19 VACCINATION PROGRAM: 

(Published by the Center for Disease Control (CDC)) 

1. The safety of COVID-19 vaccines is a top priority. 

2. COVID-19 vaccination will help protect you from getting COVID-19. TWO DOSES ARE 
NEEDED. 

3. CDC is making recommendations for who should be offered COVID-19 vaccine first when 
supplies are limited. 

4. There is currently a limited supply of COVID-19 vaccine in the U.S., but supply will increase 
in the weeks and months to come. 

5. After COVID-19 vaccination, you may have some side effects. This is a normal sign that 
your body is building protection. 

6. Cost is not an obstacle to getting vaccinated against COVID-19. 

7. The first COVID-19 vaccines are being used under Emergency Use Authorizations (EUA) 
from the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA). Many other vaccines are still being de-
veloped and tested. 

8. COVID-19 vaccines are one of many important tools to help us stop this pandemic. 



Important Contacts 

 

NC DCDEE           1-800-859-0829  Debra Pless, RN, CCHC    704-791-0058 

Carolinas Poison Center   1-800-222-1222  Melissa Jones, RN, CCHC     704-787-2638 

Cabarrus County DHS             704-920-1400  NC Immunization Branch               919-707-5550 

   Criminal Background Check Unit Line           919-527-6620 

Child Care Health Consultant  

Monthly Newsletter 

January/February 2021 

U
P

C
O

M
IN

G
 T

R
A

IN
IN

G
S

 

 APPLICATIONS NOW OPEN FOR 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR! 

Cabarrus County children who will be 4 years old by August 31, 2021 may be eligible for NC Pre-K. 

Encourage parents and caregivers to contact  

Cabarrus Partnership for Children. 

For MORE INFORMATION AND TO APPLY, call: 

704-933-8278 or visit our website: www.cabarruspartnership.org 

Cabarrus Health Alliance  704-920-1213 

Healthinfo@cabarrushealth.org 

NC HOTLINE: HOPE4HEALERS 

919-226-2002 

2021 Training Calendar 

SIDS: January 5th, March 2nd, May 4th, June 1st, September 7th, and October 5th  

CPR: April 13th, and July 6th (PAYMENT REQUIRED PRIOR TO ATTENDING) 

—— 

Call or Email Lissy to register, 704-933-8278, or lvrios@cabarruspartnership.org 

***ALL CLASSES are at CFA, now Multiply Church (same location) from 6—8 p.m.*** 

150 Warren C Coleman Blvd. Concord, NC 28027 

Enter through back doors to the left of the Assisted Living Center 
UNDER THE SIGN FOR THE THEATRE/CAFETERIA 


